
Inclusion at Merridale means that all children are
important and that all learners have access to
mainstream education. Every learner is just as important
as each other even though we may have additional needs.
Every child has the right to equal opportunities and the
right to learn in a safe, secure space.

We are asking children to come to school dressed in
brightly coloured clothing. They will complete a “Rainbow
Walk” around the school grounds. The children will take
part in a range of activities based on books which focus on
additional needs such as: Autism, Dyslexia and ADHD.

The children will learn that we are all different and that
our differences make us, and our community, stronger. We
are very proud of Merridale and want to celebrate what
makes us unique!

Rainbow Inclusion Day
Wednesday 3rd July 2024 at 2 PM

How you can get involved!

What is inclusion? 
Why is it important to us all at Merridale?

How are we going to celebrate
this day?

Parents and carers are invited to attend a market-style event in the
hall which is being supported by the Outreach Team. There will be a
range of people who will be on hand to provide useful information,
support and advice. The areas that you can access include: the family
learning team, parent coaching & champions, strengthening family
worker and Wolverhampton young carers. There will be plenty more!

What we will achieve!


